
Van announces August market sentiment
indicators: U.S. equities will remain strong

According to the latest market sentiment indicators published by Van Hedge Fund
Advisors, macro hedge fund managers remain confident in the performance of U.S. equities
in August

On August 1, Van Hedge Fund Advisors released the
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